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OPEN LETTER TO BOB CASEY, JR.September 19,
2006Catholic League president Bill Donohue
wrote the following letter today:Dear Mr.

Casey:
When I lived in Pittsburgh in the 1980s, I
voted with enthusiasm for your father as

governor of Pennsylvania. You are now in a
campaign for a U.S. Senate seat, and as a
pro-life Catholic you are in a position to

maintain your father’s legacy. But in
order for you to do so, you will have to

cut your ties to an anti-Catholic and pro-
abortion organization, MoveOn.org.
According to The American Spectator

Online, MoveOn.org has reportedly given
your campaign $168,591. This is the same
organization which, in an attempt last
year to protest Republican efforts to
change the filibuster rules governing

federal court appointees, posted a picture
of a smiling Pope Benedict XVI holding a
gavel outside the U.S. Supreme Court.
Above the picture was the following

inscription:

God Already has aJob…
He does not need one on the Supreme Court

Protect the Supreme Court Rules
In addition to its anti-Catholic record,
MoveOn.org funds pro-abortion groups like
the Feminist Majority Foundation. Indeed,
when Samuel Alito was being considered for

the U.S. Supreme Court, the Feminist
Majority Foundation publicly protested
that if Alito gets on the bench, “the
majority of the Court would be Roman

Catholics….”  Waving this red flag smacks
of bigotry.

Justice demands that you follow the lead
of other candidates for public office and

return the money that MoveOn.org has
contributed. If Senator Hillary Clinton
was honest enough to return money donated
by Wal-Mart because she disagrees with its
worker benefits program, surely you are

well poised to return the contributions of
MoveOn.org.


